
January 19th, 2018 

By email: ENV.minister@gov.bc.ca  

The Honourable George Heyman 
Minister of Environment and Climate Change PO Box 9047 Stn Prov Govt 
Room 112, Legislature Buildings 
Victoria, BC V8W 9E2  

Dear Minister Heyman:  

Re: Professional Reliance Review  

Please find enclosed a video submission from the Sonora Island community for consideration as part of 
government’s review of the professional reliance model in British Columbia. This video submission is 
based on the experience of the Sonora Island community’s interactions with TimberWest Forest 
Corporation in the southern Great Bear Rainforest over the last 5 years. 

Please watch it here: https://vimeo.com/252243072/d76f33baf0 

Thank you for your time, 

Sincerely, Farlyn Campbell and the Sonora community  

 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvimeo.com%2F252243072%2Fd76f33baf0&data=02%7C01%7C%7C3d1b5ae61fe94e423e7f08d565111982%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636526046469893506&sdata=KM4BQM9AT6wnKiMnSM%2FCz5lzfu0ctO2YMJZKqwogYZM%3D&reserved=0

